
 

Federation of Taiwan Pharmacists Associations
 

Invitation
 

From:
Federation of Taiwan Pharmacists Associations  (FTPA)
5F., No. 67, Sec. 1, Minquan E. Rd., Zhongshan Dist.,Taipei City , Taiwan (R.O.C.)

 
Date: 2023/06/01
 
Dear Sir/Madam,

        We are pleased to inform you that you are cordially invited to the 2023 FAPA Congress.
This event will be held at TICC, Taipei City, Taiwan (R.O.C), from October 24th to 28th, 2023.
A three-day seminar and paper publication will be arranged during the event to make it more
inspiring.

        Please confirm your availability and we look forward to your presence at the 2023 FAPA
Congress.

Sincerely yours,

Secretariat of FTPA
 
 

 


